
10th September 2021 

Welcome back! It has been great to see the children again and wonderful to see how excited 
they are for our new project – ‘George’s Marvellous Medicine’.  

We have had a wonderful first week back! Our ‘wow’ day was a great success; the children 
looked amazing as farmers and animals! They really enjoyed making their own marvellous 
fruit/veg medicines (smoothies!) and painting farm animals.    

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have kick started our learning in maths by exploring number and place value. The children 
have used concrete resources to secure their understanding.  

In English, we have started to explore the character of Grandma in George’s Marvellous 
Medicine. The children have created a word bank and written a character description. 

We have been really impressed with their focus and positive attitude towards their 
learning…so far! 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Wednesday afternoons.  Please ensure your 
child is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. The first set of 
spellings will be sent out next week on Friday.   

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.  Books will be allocated and sent out next week.          

Thursday 23rd September – Our school trip to Cattle Country.              


